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Alisa Lembke

From: James Skeen <skeenjw@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2023 1:03 AM
To: Meetings @ Valley Clean Energy
Subject: Remote Meetings

Board Members; 
 
I hope you will consider Zoom participation in all future meetings.  It makes it far easier for this older citizen to attend. 
 
Jim skeen 


